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Neighbourhood News 
 Welcome to ‘Neighbourhood News’  — a newsletter to keep  
you in-the-know about the new Dundas Manor. The goal is to share  
ongoing updates — and provide an opportunity for our community  
to ask questions about our new home.  

A Bird’s Eye View! 

• Thank you to our neighbours for your patience during the recent pouring of concrete.  
We appreciate your understanding during this necessary evening work.  

• For the wing closest to the Community Care Building, the roof is going on and the  
wing slabs are in place on both floors. 

• Underground plumbing is now complete on two of the wings. 
• The footings for the north wing (located nearest Clarence Street) are complete. 
• Work on the elevator shaft in the basement is expected to be finished later this month.  
• This is fun! A sample window for the new home is on-site and ready for testing.  
• Watch for exterior wall framing which will start next!  

 

To learn more about the new home, please visit www.dundasmanordream.ca  

Construction News: Next Steps  

Check out this amazing new  
aerial photo that really shows  
the progress being made on  
our new home.  

It’s getting exciting!  

As always, if you have  
questions or comments, please 
contact Project Manager  
Phil Marleau at  
613.774.2420 ext. 6341 or 
phil.marleau@dundasmanor.ca. 

http://www.dundasmanordream.ca
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We’d love to connect!  

If you have questions or concerns about the  
new Dundas Manor and its construction,  
please contact Project Manager  
Phil Marleau at 613.774.2420 ext. 6341 
or phil.marleau@dundasmanor.ca. 

Share the news! 

If you have friends or neighbours who might  
like to know more about the new Dundas  
Manor, please share this newsletter and  
encourage them to sign up to receive it in their  
inbox. To sign up, email jnelson@wdmh.on.ca.  

 

An Amazing Community!  
We’ve got exciting news to share!  Our generous community  
has given more than $14 million to help build the new Dundas 
Manor — so far. We are in the home stretch, with just 
$3,999,500 million more needed to make this dream a reality.  

The WDMH Foundation continues to lead the fundraising efforts 
right alongside the construction of the new home.  As the walls 
go up, so do the gifts for Dundas Manor.  We are so grateful for 
every donation – and every donation makes a difference, no 
matter how big or how small.   

In September, two blockbuster events were held in support of 
the new Dundas Manor - a full day of fun throughout town at 
Winchester Raises the Roof on September 14th and The Grand 
Parade on September 21st. Our community showed up and gave 
generously. Thank you so much!   
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